
Website: www.valentineladiesprobus.au2.com 

September saw us driving down to Summerland Point to enjoy a postponed 

lunch at the Olive Tree Brasserie in Cam’s Boulevard. It was well worth the 

wait. A lovely venue, extensive menu and good company – we all enjoyed the 

experience. Perhaps, some more than others, with their Pimm’s No.1. Cocktails! 

Coffee with Maxine at the Sixteens provided another opportunity to relax and 

chat over coffee and cake. Very indulgent!  

October is the time to start thinking about next year and how YOU might be 

able to assist in the running of this club. At the AGM in March committee 

members will be elected. Please give some thought to nominating for one of the 

positions. As a new committee member, I can guarantee that you will be made 

most welcome. Nomination forms will be available with the November Bulletin.  

Meetings:   
Monday, 10th October at 10.00 for a 10.30 start. Our speaker will be from The 

Red Cross, outlining what the role of The Red Cross is today. 

Monday, 14th November at 10.00 for a 10.30 start. Our guest speaker will be 

telling us all about BLANKETS FOR EVERYONE a great local initiative. 

Monday, 12th December – our Christmas function. Keep this date clear! 

Committee meeting dates are:       Monday, 7th November at 1.00 pm. 

              Monday, 5th December at 1.00 pm. 

 

Happy Birthday to all our October 

birthdays: Ruth Campey, Barbara 

Croft, Susan Gamble, Kerrie Lane, 

Wendy Lesniak, Betty Lind, Di Rees, 

Janina Sulikowski, Joyce Sullivan, 

Wendy Turner, Coralie Ward.  
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 Maxine Phillips 

       0403 516 505 

 Anne Gleeson  

0419 229 079 

 Olwyn Gore 

0407 060 140 

 Beverly Gardner 

0401 033 040  

 

Sixteens Morning Tea 

 

We would like to 

acknowledge and thank Pat 

Conroy, MP and his staff 

for their assistance in 

printing this Bulletin. It is  

much appreciated. 
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WHAT’S HAPPENING THIS MONTH AND NEXT? 

 

Monday, October 17: There is still time to join The 
Postman’s Run on the Hawkesbury, if you pay at Monday’s 
meeting. The cost of the ferry ride is $49.00 and includes 
morning tea with Anzac biscuits, followed by a 
Ploughman’s Lunch. The ferry leaves at 10.00 am and the 
train departs Broadmeadow at 7.41, Cardiff at 7.51 and 
Fassifern at 8.05.  

 

Thursday, October 27: Come along at 10.30 and join 
Maxine’s morning tea/coffee at the Sixteens. With good 

company. cakes and a chat, it’s a pleasant morning.  

 

Monday, November 21: Beverley has organized a visit to Mary MacKillop Place in North 
Sydney. The museum is housed in the original ‘Practice School’ for novices built in the 1900s. 
It now offers visitors a window into the mid colonial to the pre Federation period of Australian 
history. The tomb of Saint Mary of the Cross MacKillop is in the Memorial Chapel and together 
with the museum, they celebrate the work of Australia’s first Saint and the co-founder of the 
order, Julian Tenison Woods. Beverley needs to know at Monday’s meeting, if you wish to 
attend. The entry fee is $8.00 and the bus will cost $40.00 if we have 30 people attending. 
There will probably be a quick cuppa on the way down and lunch at North Sydney. 

 

 

Monday, December 12: Christmas Lunch at Brown Sugar 11.00 

for 11.30 start. 

The cost is $45.00 per person for a 2 course lunch with wine, beer, soft 
drinks, tea and coffee. There will also be raffle tickets and gifts. This is not 

only great value but will also provide the opportunity for a great end-of-year celebration. Tables 
will be a maximum of 10. Now is the time to get your names together and give your table 
groups to Margaret Hobson. 

      

 To pay by bank transfer to the Probus Club Account use: 

 BSB:  650 000 

 Account No: 961312505 

 Description: Your name and reason for deposit. 

 

And finally, make a note of this date: 

Belmont Bay Ladies Probus has invited us to join them on Sunday, February 5 at 11.15 for a 
2 course luncheon at Swansea RSL. The cost is $60.00 and must be paid before Christmas. The 
entertainment will be “Heaven and Earth Legends Show” with Wayne Cooper and his band. 
Drinks at own expense. If you are interested, let Beverley know at Monday’s meeting. 

Barbara Kathner (Bulletin Officer) 


